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GREAT GATE NEWS 

 

THE FRONT EXIT AND ENTRANCE GATES ARE 
NOW OPEN!! THANK YOU VERY MUCH FOR THOSE 
OF YOU WHO HELPED US OUT BY UTILIZING THE 
BACK GATE DURING THESE LAST TWO WEEKS. WE 
DID EXPERIENCE A LITTLE DIFFICULTY WITH 
THE BACK GATE YESTERDAY (TUESDAY). WE APOL-
OGIZE FOR THAT INCONVENIENCE BUT THAT IS 
ALSO FIXED. THE FRONT PAVERS LOOK FABU-
LOUS..... 

THANK YOU TO JANEY KENNEDY, CHAIR OF THE 
COMMON GROUND COMMITTEE AND HER COM-
MITTEE MEMBERS FOR PICKING OUT THE PAVERS. 

 

 



Reminder according to our Docs 

Garbage and trash containers and vegetation cuttings 
may be placed on the curb only on the day of, or even-
ing before trash, vegetation or garbage pick-up ser-
vice is scheduled.   

 

 

 

Ladies Luncheon 

Ladies, 
 
  Please mark your calendar for the First Thursday of 
every Month.  The Cooks need to know how many peo-
ple to prepare for. 
   Call or Email me so I can have the number of ladies 
coming each month. 
 
               Telephone    (239)369-5925 
                Email     Billdonnar@aol.com 
 
Thanks Ladies 
 Donna Roberts 

 

 

mailto:Billdonnar@aol.com


Change of Banks for HOA Payment 

The new address is 

 

Westminster Community Association 

%Myers Brettholtz 

PO Box 20685 

Tampa, FL 33622-0685 

 

This change will take place starting with the October 
HOA fees 

 

 

 

Board Meeting 

 September 17 

 7 pm 

 Community Center 

 



 

 

Open to All Fitness Levels - Come Join 

Us! 

 

Monday/Wednesday 8:15 a.m., Com-

munity Center 

 

Stretch/Tone/Yoga Classes  
 

will resume on September 9, 2019 

 
bring yoga mat, towel, water; begin with warm-up walk, so 

sneakers are good for that.  



 
Pit Bull Seen 
 
Please be aware that a light colored Pitbull has been 
spotted on in the Governor’s Run I and II area.  A 
home owner witnessed the dog killing a pet cat early in 
the morning around 4 AM. It was spotted a few days 
later walking down the 17th fairway around 7:15 AM. 
Pitbulls are one of the species not allowed in Westmin-
ster, but we are not sure if the dog belongs to a resi-
dent or got in from the outside. This dog was spotted 
last spring for a day or two, then not seen until re-
cently. Pitbulls can be very aggressive and can attack 
if not bred correctly. If you can take a picture via 
your phone, that would be helpful, but do not approach 
this dog. If anyone else has any more information, 
please call on to Paul Braid 239-491-2767 at the Of-
fice. 
  





The Crier– please read 

Submit items for publication at least 1 week ahead of 
time.  The next regular Crier publication date is stat-
ed below.   

IF you have a new neighbor, please have them e mail 
the crier so they can be added  to our listing.  IF you 
have moved out of the community you may still see 
the Crier online via the web site– westminstercom-
munity.com   

This address (westminstercrier@gmail.com) is just 
for submitting items to the crier.  Concerns about in-
formation appearing in the crier should be addressed 
at the office.   

The next regular crier will be published the week of   

September 18 

IF you know someone who is not getting the Crier, 
please invite them to sign up.  We don’t want them to 
miss important information in the community!! 


